
 
 

Mark Your Calendar:  
Filed Day Fun is coming up on Friday May 25, 2018!  All K-8th grade students will be 

challenging themselves at different team events from 9:30 a.m.- 1:30 p.m. at West Minnehaha 
Playground. Parents are welcomed to come cheer us on!  

Watch for more details to follow.  

We have commemorative Field Day T-shirts available to order! If you would like to order a T-
shirt please return the bottom half of the sheet with a $7 payment to your classroom teacher by 
Wednesday May 9th. These t-shirts are optional but would be a great addition to your Aggie 

attire and can also be worn during out of uniform school spirit days!  

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Yes! I would like to order a t-shirt  

Student Name:________________________________   Grade:____ 

 

Classroom Teacher:_______________________________________  

 

Size (please circle 1): Youth S  M  L or Adult S  M  L  XL  

Make checks payable to St. Agnes School 

Please return no later than Wednesday, May 9th!!!!  
 

 


